
Cuban Foreign Ministry and
International Committee of the
Red Cross Assess Ties

Havana, April 3 (RHC)-- Senior officials of the Cuban Foreign Ministry and the International Committee of
the Red Cross met over the weekend in Havana to review the state of bilateral ties.

General Director for Multilateral Affairs and International Law at the Foreign Ministry, Rodolfo Reyes, and
Ángela Gussing, Regional Director for the Americas at the International Committee of the Red Cross,
exchanged on the humanitarian impact of different types of weapons, and current mechanisms for their
control and elimination.

Both dignitaries agreed on the need to raise public awareness on norms and principles of international
humanitarian law.
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